New | sxico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTELD, NEW MEXICD

February 11, 1959

Ari{zona Explorations, Inc.
Meadows Building

Dallas, Texas

Attn: Mr. Rex Corey

Re: Arizona Explorations
#1 Navajo, H-18-30N-16W

Dear Sir:

FProm your letter of February 2, 1959 we believe that there is
a misunderstanding regarding information which has not been
s1led on the above well.

In order to make our records complete we need two copies of
Federal Well Log, Form 9-330 on the above well rather than the
electric log ae you have indicated.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA : ke






ARIZONA EXPLORATIONS, INC.

MEADOWS BUILDING
DALLAS, TEXAS

February 2, 1959 EMERSON B-4556

New Mexico 011 Conservation Commission !“,
1000 Ric Brazos Road ’
Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Suvervisor, Dist. #3

Re: #1 Navajo
H-18-30N-16W

Gentlemen:

Our records indicate that a copy of the electrical well
log was submitted to your office on the subject well, . - . Y.
prior to the time it was officlally pluggead. ///ﬂ/%“ ;o

We are, however, forwarding an additional copy of this
log to the U.S.G.S. office in Farmington, as requestea
in your letter of January 28, for your files, in the
event we are incorrect.

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience you
may have incurred here from.

Rex ICorey

RC/mfc

cc: United States Geological Survey
Farmington, New Mexico




